
Dues 

Dues statements have been mailed. Please return the 

statement with remittance. 

 

New Members 

Welcome to our newest members: David Houbeck, 

Paul Scott, Nathan Collison, Beth Schlosser and Lia 

Clarkson. 

 

Foundation Dues Donations 

Thanks to the following members who made a volun-

tary donation to the Bar Foundation through their dues 

statements as of 8-10-13: Sherri Belknap; Howard 

Bueche; Ward Chapman; JoRobin Davis; Ernest 

Gifford; Peter Goodstein; Timothy Hartner; Ed-

ward Henneke; Edwin Jakeway; Lynnmarie John-

son; David Karr; Matthew Karr; LindaLee Mas-

soud; Thomas McKenney; Eric Mead; Edward 

Neithercut; Hon. Allen Nelson; Jill Nylander; John 

Pavlis; James Ricker; Richard Ruhala; Jack 

Straley; Earl Swain; Philip Swann;  Henry Thoma; 

Christopher Trainor; and Roberta Wray. 

 

Case Evaluation Late Fee Donors 

Thanks to Julie Gafkay; Paul Goyette; Donald 

Rockwell; Richard Szymczak; and Dean Yeotis for 

donating their Case Evaluation late fees, which are 

placed in a restricted building account. 

 

  Change of Address 

Terrance P. Sheehan, Attorney at Law, PLLC, 12741 

S. Saginaw St., Ste. 503, Grand Blanc, MI 48439; 

Phone: (810)771-4719. 
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State Bar of Michigan News 

♦ Congratulations to Donald Rockwell who will serve 

as Treasurer for the State Bar of Michigan for the 

2013-2014 bar year. He will be sworn in on Thursday, 

September 19, 2013 during the SBM Annual Meeting 

in Lansing.  

♦ Francine Cullari has been appointed by the President 

of the State Bar of Michigan Brian Einhorn to serve as 

Chairperson of the Awards Committee (a position she 

previously held for a number of years) and to continue 

as Chairperson of the Publications and Website Advi-

sory Committee.  Francine continues to practice law in 

Grand Blanc and to teach Business Law, Human Rela-

tions Law and International Business Law in the 

School of Management at UM-Flint. 

 

GCBA Senior Attorneys 
The GCBA senior attorneys will meet on September 12th, 

October 10th and November 14th at 12 noon at Valley 

Coney Island, at Linden and Miller Rd. Anyone over 65 

(retired or not) is welcome to attend. 

 

Summer Hours 

The GBCA closes at 4:00 p.m. on Fridays 

through September 2nd. 

 

Free Legal Writing Books 

The following three books have been donated to the 

GCBA. Please phone the GCBA, (810) 232-6012, if inter-

ested. 

♦ A Practical Guide to Legal Writing and Legal Method, 

Dernbach and Singleton. 

♦ Clear & Effective Legal Writing, Charrow and Er-

hardt. 

♦ Plain and Accurate Style in Lawsuit Papers, Alter-

man. 

 

Are You Yarning to Help?  
The GBCA still needs volunteers to knit and crochet hats, scarves, and mittens for 

our guests at the Annual Community Holiday Dinner. There is plenty of yarn avail-

able to anyone who is willing to help – lawyers, staff, family members, or friends. 

Just come to the GCBA office to pick up whatever materials you think you will be 

able to use. Contact Linda Pohly at 733-7480, for patterns and project ideas. 

 

Thanks to Gladys Buchanan (Diane Chema’s mom) for taking time out of her summer to knit for the cause. 
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CUSTOMER INFORMATION:       Please print legibly  

❏  September 16th   ❏ Sustaining Member - Free  ❏ GCBA Member - $10  ❏ Non-member - $15 

  ***$15 for walk-ins. Unpaid no-shows will be billed $15.*** 

 

Name:____________________________________  Phone #: _______________________________   

 

Payment Information: ❏  Note the attached check #___________  Checks payable to the GCBA 

 

Credit card information:  ❏ Visa       ❏ MasterCard Charge my credit card for $ ____________ 

 

Credit Card Account # :______________________________ Exp. date: _________   Last 3#’s on back of card:________              

 

Name as appears on card:______________________________________________________    

 

Billing address for card:   ______________________________________________________ 

 

MAIL registration form with check to the Genesee County Bar Association, 315 E. Court St., Flint, MI 48502. FAX registration form with credit 

card information to the GCBA at (810) 232-8310.  ON-LINE register on-line at www.gcbalaw.org. Telephone reservations are not accepted.  

September Membership Meeting 
 

featuring 

David S. Leyton 
Genesee County Prosecutor 

 

September 16, 2013 ♦  12 noon 

Masonic Temple 



315 E. COURT STREET, FLINT, MI 48502 
PHONE (810) 232-6000  
FAX (810) 232-8310  
WWW.GCBALAW.ORG 

2013-2014 Committee Registration Form  
 
The GCBA is looking for you to sign up for a committee by placing a check in the 
space to the left of each committee you are willing to serve on.  
 
Fax this form by September 27, 2013 to the GCBA at 810-232-8310 or mail to:  
          

Genesee County Bar Association  
315 E. Court St.  
Flint, MI 48502  

 
PLEASE PARTICIPATE IN THE DEVELOPMENT OF THE GCBA. 

 
Committees   

 ____ ADR    ____ Bar Beat    

 ____ Bench and Bar   ____ Criminal Law & Defender   

 ____ District Court   ____ Family Court 

 ____ Federal Practice  ____ Golf Outing 

 ____ Law Day    ____ Lawyer Referral 

 ____ Legal Aid   ____ Probate Committee 

 ____ Professional Practice & Ethics   

 
 
Name_______________________________________________________________________ 

(Please Print) 
 

Signature_____________________________________________    Date ________________ 
 
 
Email Address_________________________________________________  

 
RETURN BY SEPTEMBER 27, 2013 

FAX TO (810) 232-8310 

"Like" us on Facebook http://www.facebook.com/pages/Genesee-County-Bar-Association/142757561178  


